PUBLIC NOTICE OF
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Annual
General Meeting of Port St Mary
Commissioners will be held in the
Boardroom at Port St Mary Town Hali,
The Promenade, Port St Mary on
Wednesday 4t August 2021 at 7.00 p.m.

Members of the public are welcome to

attend. |
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Hayley Fargher
Clerk

The Town Hall

The Promenade
Port St Mary
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